From: White, Louise

To: Drax Re-power

Cc: Butler, Steven

Subject: OFFICIAL : Adequacy of Consultation request
Date: 19 June 2018 10:41:43

Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for your email on the Drax Re-power project.

| can advise you that | responded to the developer on their Scoping Opinion on 14.09.17. | have
not personally been provided with the opportunity to review the main documents on the
proposed development but understand that they were received by the Council’s Calverley Street
Office on 15.01.2018. Please note that the Council’s Planning Office is based at a different
address, as follows:

Leeds City Council
Merrion House

110 Merrion Centre
Leeds

LS2 8BB.

All future correspondence from the developer should be sent to me at this address.

On the basis of the above, | therefore have to assume that the developer has complied with the
Planning Act 2008 Duty to Consult (S42), Duty to consult the local community (S47) and Duty to
publicise (548).

Kind regards

Louise White

Minerals & Waste Planning Team Leader
Development Management

Leeds City Council.

www.leeds.gov.uk

From: Drax Re-power [mailto:DraxRe-power@pins.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 15 June 2018 14:16
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation request

Dear sir or madam,

The Planning Inspectorate send an adequacy of consultation request to your
council on the 30 of May 2018 requesting a response by the 13 of June
2018. As the Inspectorate haven’t had a response from your council we
have extended the deadline to midnight Tuesday 19 of June 2018 to allow
you to submit your comments.

Kind regards

The Drax Re-power project team.


mailto:Louise.White@leeds.gcsx.gov.uk
mailto:DraxRe-power@pins.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:Steve.Butler@leeds.gcsx.gov.uk
http://www.leeds.gov.uk/

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1
6PN
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A AT A AT A A A A A A A AAAAAAAAXAAAAAA A XA AIAAIAAAA A A A IR A XA XA XA ddk

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the
Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or
recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any fTiles transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the
system manager .

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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Go Green for Clean Air Day 2018 - 21 June 2018

Wear green and travel green! Commute and get around the city by taking the bus,
train, bike or by walking to show your support to reduce pollution in Leeds.
cleanairleeds.co.uk

The information in this email (and any attachment) may be for the intended recipient only. If you know you
are not the intended recipient, please do not use or disclose the information in any way and please delete this
email (and any attachment) from your system.

The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.
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